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Newsletter 

 
OUR READING STARS this week are… 

R  Dottie Orchard 
Y1 Dexter Maloney 

Y2 George Gray 
Y3 Lily Wood  

 Y4  John Prior 
Y5 Cara Burn 

Y6  Jaxxon Clench 
 

 

SCHOOL SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Sharp, Nursery – Gemma Truong – for enjoying all activities in 

Nursery, with her friends. 

Mrs Beck, Reception – Toby Rocks – for his super listening and 

answers during all of our carpet activities. 

Mrs Button 

Mrs Newby 

Zac Bird – great effort this week – 

keep it up! 

Mrs 

Withington 

Harry Hoyle – for super contributions 

in all subjects this week. 

Miss 

Waterworth 

Rosie Cook – for representing Mill Hill 

fantastically well at the Countryside 

Day. 

Mr 

Warden 

 – for excellent leadership qualities at 

the cricket competition. 

Mrs 

Robson 

Denis Banea – for amazing dinosaur 

knowledge at the Countryside Day. 

Mr 

Rochfort 

William Walsh – for getting on with 

everything! 

 

 
 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target  

** 97% ** 

94% 
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ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR 

GREEN! 

Rec 94% 

Yr 1/2 88% 

Yr 2 93% 

Yr 3 98% 

Yr 4 95% 

Yr 4/5 97% 

Yr 6 94% 
 

 

REMINDER 
Next week is Sports 

week 
• During this week 

children should wear 
SPORTS KIT EVERY 
DAY – it is a week of 
non uniform 

• Football shirts can be 
worn on 
WEDNESDAY ONLY 

• T shirts with house 
colours must be worn 
on THURSDAY & 
FRIDAY 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
16th June            Non uniform day – any bottle 
WC 19th June    Sports Week 
23rd June            Sports Day 1.15pm followed by         
                             Summer Jamboree 
***4th July****   Saltburn Visit LB/SN 
7th  July               Bag2School 
12th -14th July  Year 6 Transition Days 
30th August       Uniform Sales  10 am - 2.00 pm 

SUMMER 

JAMBOREE 
Friday 23rd 

June 

 
BOUNCY CASTLE 

CAKE STALL 

TOMBOLA 

FABULOUS 

RAFFLE 

REFRESHMENTS 

FACE PAINTING 

 
 

 
Any baking contributions 

should be brought in to 

school for the Summer 

Jamboree on Friday 

please. 

A huge thank you for all 
the chocolate and bottles 
that you have sent in for 
the Summer Jamboree! 

VERY GENEROUS. 

Thank you! 

Don’t forget that you can 
keep up with what we 

are up to on our 
Facebook page. 

 

 

 
Don’t forget 

permission slips 

MUST be returned 

to participate in 

‘Everyone’s 

Cycling’ 


